
 
 

 

March 31 , 2020 

To 

The Secretary                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

BSE Limited,                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

Floor 25, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy,                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

Dalal Street,                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Mumbai-400001 

 

BSE Limited Scrip Code: 505729 

 

Ref.: Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 -Our letter dated 23rd March, 2020 on COVID-19 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

In continuation to our earlier communication dated 23rd  March, 2020, this is to inform that in view of the widespread 

COVID-19 pandemic and nation-wide lockdown announced by the Government of India and in order to ensure safety 

of its employees and customers, the Company continues to halt operations at its factory and its offices until 14th 

April, 2020 and shall be resumed as per State / Central Government Directives. The corporate functions are being 

carried out under the Company’s “Work From Home” Policy. The closure will be based on the government directives 

for the respective locations from time to time. 
 

 

The Company is consistently monitoring the developments and taking various measures to ensure health and 

safety of its employees & their families, customers and various stakeholders. 

 

This is for your information and records. 
 
 

Thanking you,                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

For Singer India Limited 

 
(Priyanka Gandhi)                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

Company Secretary 


